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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1709 transfers the Office of Client Advocacy within the Department of Human Services to 

the State Department of Health. The measure also transfers the Office of the State Long-Term 

Care Ombudsman within the Department of Human Services to the Office of the Attorney 

General.  

 

House Amendments 

 

HA’s to SB 1709 transfers the Office of the State Long-Term Care Ombudsman to the Office of 

the Attorney General instead of the State Department of Health as compared to the engrossed 

measure.  
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